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On April 19, 2021 we will begin completing Paving for Pine Lakes and Lakes Fairways. Please 

review the below provided information.  

To provide you with this service, it will require your diligence during the following days 

(WEATHER PERMITTING): 

 

ALL VEHICLES MUST BE REMOVED FROM THE ABOVE AREAS ON THE RESPECTIVE DAYS. VEHICLES MAY 

RETURN TO THESE AREAS AS WE OPEN THEM. 

UNFORTUNATELY, ANY VEHICLE IN THE AREAS AFTER 8:00 AM. ON THE ABOVE-MENTIONED DATES, 

WILL REQUIRE TOWING AT THE OWNER’S EXPENSE. WITH YOUR COOPERATION, WE DON’T FORESEE 

THIS SITUATION OCCURRING. Pine lakes / Lake fairways and B.A.C.H. Land Development cannot be 

responsible for damage to cars parked with-in a 50–foot radius of the work areas nor for damages 

and/or injuries arising from people and/or vehicles entering work areas. 

Work will be completed as soon as possible, subject to weather conditions. If the schedule changes, 

you will receive new notices with the new date. 

Thank you for your cooperation and please do not hesitate to contact the community office if you 

have any question 

 


